
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2025 2:00 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: Eb-2025-0164
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Dear.Enbridge I'm not on board for your increase.in these times.as we see along with Supply
increases always comes gas increase.that.in.reality are 2 increases I'm low income need a relief
plan for people plus need to give Canadians a break it's Elbows up for all take.this under co
sideration please

Name: Frank Arfo

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




